
Snapshots Report 2021-2022 

To begin the academic session of 2021-2022, the new core team, led by President Shreya 

Kashyap, on 21st August 2021, held a workshop on ‘Photo Recreation’. At the end of the 

workshop, an intra-society photo recreation competition was held where Anushka Gupta 

secured the 1st Position while Parkhi Sethi secured the 2nd Position.  

The members were encouraged to take and share photographs on the theme “people and 

abstract”. The pictures submitted by members were shared with our social media.  

Since offline interactions were not possible due to the pandemic, the snapshots team made it a 

point to have more “Catch up” meetings online in order to spend time together as a team and 

discuss all things photography! One such meeting was held in the month of July, 2021 and 

another one was held on 2nd October 2021.  

In October 2021, one of our members, Hridya Gandhi won first place in Pixeltale, a 

photography competition organized by Inferno, KNC.  

In the month of November, a photo series showcasing the team’s best work was put up on our 

Instagram page in the instagram stories format in intervals throughout the month.  

To welcome the freshers, the Orientation was held on 18th December, 2021 for the session of 

2022-23. It was an informative session and was attended by 55 students. It was followed by 

three audition rounds in the months of December and January.  

Along with the constant Instagram submissions by the society members in January 2022, the 

team also conducted a peer workshop on “Photography Basics” on the 12th of January 

2022. This workshop was led by Hridya Gandhi and Kavleen Sachdeva, our second-year 

members and was attended by 25 members including our freshers. Overall, it was a 

successful workshop which all members benefited from. 


